Faculty Position in Theoretical Condensed Matter Physics
The Ohio State University, Columbus, Ohio

The Department of Physics at The Ohio State University anticipates a tenure-track
assistant professor appointment effective Fall Quarter 2014. Highly qualified
candidates in all areas of theoretical condensed matter physics are invited to
apply. Applicants should have a Ph.D. and an outstanding research record. A
commitment to excellence in teaching at both the undergraduate and graduate
levels is essential.

The Department currently has 61 faculty and approximately 45 postdoctoral
researchers and research scientists, 225 graduate students, and 380 undergraduate
majors. Our expanding research operation is located in the Physics Research
Building, which contains state-of-the-art office, meeting, and laboratory
space. Additional information about the department may be found at
http://physics.osu.edu

All applications should be submitted electronically at:
https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/3065.

Candidates should submit a letter of application, a complete curriculum vitae
including a list of publications, a brief description of research plans, and a teaching
statement. Applicants should arrange for at least four letters of reference to be
submitted through https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/3065.

Applications received by 15 November 2013 are assured of full consideration. Job
application assistance is available for dual career situations.

To build a diverse workforce, Ohio State encourages applications from women,
minorities, veterans and individuals with disabilities. Flexible work options are
available. Ohio State is an NSF ADVANCE Institution. EEO/AA Employer.



